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I am totally opposed to the Forestry Legislation Amendment Bill 2018. I am acutely aware of the 
lack of habitat for our native wildlife as I have for the past 20 years volunteered my time, 

emotions and money rehabilitating orphaned and injured native wildlife. The lack of concern by our 
government is appalling; the destruction of our forests is a disgrace. It is about time our 

government started to think in the long term. The destruction of our forests is long term, it is 
forever. The loss of our native fauna is forever. Australia leads the world in extinction of native 

species, not something to be proud of,it is shameful and it is frowned upon in Australia and 
overseas. Show some regard and take some responsibility for the future of our beautiful country. 

Please consider how will you as individuals explain to your grandchildren why our native wildlife is 
declining, many already extinct, and how you justify that you passed a Forestry Legislation 

Amendment Bill 2018 allowing the destruction of our already dwindling native forests, when it was 
blatantly obvious jobs created by this destruction was for the few, the long term outcome was 

destruction of our fragile environment and our unique wildlife. Stand up for our country, preserve 
what is left, let future generations be proud of decisions made in the past; it is up to you to ensure 

a future where what little is left our native forests and native wildlife is preserved, protected and 
given the respect it is due. 


